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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
Our annual Open House presentations will take place from ​6:30 - 8:00​ this 
Thursday (9/19) and next Thursday (9/26). 
 

Grades 3-5 will be held on Thursday, September 19th. 
Grades K-2 will be held on Thursday, September 26th. 
 

In addition to the Open House presentation there will be an opportunity to meet 
and greet our Bell Top therapy dog Auggie and his handler, Mrs. Gibbs.  
 
Here is what the evening will consist of: 
 
Bell Top Therapy Dog forum & meet and greet. 6:00 p.m. 
Principal’s Open House presentation and building overview 6:30 p.m. 
Teachers’ Open House presentation 7:00 p.m. 
 
Open House ​concludes at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Please keep in mind that this is not the time for individual conferences. 
 
I look forward to meeting you at Open House and working together as partners in 
your child’s education. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Martin Mahar 


